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We have been installing a sanitary sewer and a short section of watermain on  
Silver Creek Boulevard between Cawthra Road and Candela Drive for a few months.   
 
What took us so long? 
 
We know that we have been at the site for much longer than we originally told you, and we 
apologize for the inconvenience our presence has caused.  The delay is due to a design 
modification made in the sewer alignment near the intersection with Cawthra Road for safety 
purposes.  Work will soon ramp up again and then we will restore the road and be gone. 
 
Restoration will be completed in two phases.  
 
Phase 1, from Candela Drive to Lolita Gardens, will be completed over the following week. On 
July 17, this road section is expected to reopen. 
 
Phase 2, from Candela Drive to Cawthra Road, will take longer as we must install a sanitary 
sewer and a deep maintenance hole.  The drill rig will be used during the excavation and 
shoring of the maintenance, which is scheduled for the week of July 13.  The drill rig will then 
be removed from site.  The large excavator will remain at site until restoration is completed.  If 
all goes according to schedule, the occupied lane should be opened to the public on August 20. 
 
Thank you for your patience while we complete this necessary work. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Sandra LeFaucheur, Project Ambassador, 
at 416-457-3889 or by email at sandra.lefaucheur@peelregion.ca  
 
Thank you! 
 
Grace Krasowski 
Project Manager 
Wastewater Division 
905-791-7800 ext. 7820 
grace.krasowski@peelregion.ca 
 

 
 

mailto:sandra.lefaucheur@peelregion.ca
mailto:grace.krasowski@peelregion.ca

